
From: Oliver, Mary  
Sent: Wednesday, December 07, 2016 9:46 AM 
To: Collazo, Ana 
Subject: Gift Certificate return 
 
Good Morning, 
My name is Mary Cavanaugh-Oliver (employee ID 9220) and I am a staff assistant to Alderman Anthony 
Napolitano, 41st Ward. 
I received a $50.00 restaurant gift certificate (please see attached) from a constituent, Michael Byrne, as 
a holiday gift. 
I have asked the Alderman to return this gift certificate to Mr. Byrne, and I included a note, “thanks, but 
no thanks”. 
Sincerely, 
Mary Oliver 
Alderman Napolitano’s 41st Ward Service Office 
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